
BEECH CREEK BOROUGH COUNCIL MEETING 
April  2020


NOTE: Due to the Covid19 virus the meeting in April was cancelled. Some information was sent to council by email or secretary called each member to discuss items. Secretary made notes on those items and recorded them for minutes.

REVIEW OF MINUTES FROM THE March MEETING: approved unanimously 

Secretary called each member for voting on whether the employees can come into work on Friday for 4 hours to get a full 80 hours per pay. It was unanimous to allow them to work. Starting Friday, April 17 the employees will come in for 4 hours on Friday.

Secretary asked each member whether they wanted to postpone the May 9th Clean Up Day or cancel it. All council felt this should be postpone to a later date.  Secretary will advertise the postponement and will let everyone know the new date once it is scheduled.

Bill Kessinger called council members regarding the secretary to work from home and still be paid as usual due to the current situation.  The members he spoke to were in favor of this. Secretary will work from home unless she needs to be in the office, when in the office she will keep door lock so public does not come in. 

Craig Lindsey emailed council that the doors at restroom is locked until further notice.
Craig Lindsey also suggested to council if funds are tight for the borough that council forego wages for a quarter or two. He stated with people not working there will be less income tax.

Lynn Gray emailed what the bill for Clinton County Assessment Office was for, Secretary replied that it was for that office mailing out Real Estate Taxes.
Lynn Gray stated she wondered how this would affect the Earned income. Lynn also asked whether there was any guidance from KCSD Tax Office regarding the tax money. 

BILLS DUE:  
Craig Lindsey made a motion to pay the bills, Mike English second the motion, all in favor


Respectfully Submitted, 
Roni Roan, Secretary
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